
 

The Bellflower Noon Lions are Sponsoring: 

Free Vision Screening 
Free Recycled Glasses 

Examen de la Vista Gratis 
Lentes Reciclados Gratis 

 
All AGES are Welcome—First Come, First Served—Come Early 

8:00 am to 2:00 pm 
Calvary Baptist 

Church 
14722 Clark Ave., Bellflower 

Saturday, February 15th, 2025 

The vision screening is not meant to replace a comprehensive eye exam and refraction that can be 

obtained through a doctor’s office. The vision screening is designed to assess for ocular health concerns 

and provide a usable pair of recycled eyeglasses until professional services and ophthalmic materials 

are obtained, 

Screening Conducted 
By: 

CALIFORNIA LIONS 
FRIENDS IN SIGHT.  

 We cannot guarantee that all 
patients in line will be seen.  
Screening may close early 
subject to attendance—so 

COME EARLY. 
 

For additional information contact: 
Sarah Velasquez:    

srhanson2@yahoo.com--(562) 858-9995 
Robert Wilson:   

robert@expressappraisal.com--(562) 201-
3406 

 

 


